
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Success 

The penultimate week of school has been a busy, fun and successful one. EYFS, Year 1 and Year 5 

have all been out on trip visiting different places of worship and having some excellent experiences 

like curling and playing at Gulliver's World. Thank you to all the teachers, staff and volunteers for 

organising the trips and making them so much fun. On Thursday, all the children moved up to their 

new classes with their new teachers. It was lovely to see how happy and confident they were and 

how they all settled down into their new surroundings so quickly. Y3 in particular looked very grown up 

going around the back of school to their new classroom! Finally, on Thursday night a group of Y6 pupils 

went to Ormskirk Civic Hall to receive their Rotary Award. I'm always immensely proud of the children 

for achieving this award as they give their own time to complete it, giving back to their community 

and showing all our Christian values. This year I was extra proud as we had so many of the children 

compared to the other schools, which is again a big complement to our children. We wouldn't have 

so many children achieving this award without the help and support they get from Mrs McKenna. She 

is simply fantastic and gives her time to guide the children in what they need to do as well as checking 

they have done enough to pass. Sadly, Mrs McKenna will be leaving us at the end of the year and we 

wish her all the best in her retirement. We will all miss her greatly. I hope you all have a lovely weekend 

and enjoy the sun!    
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School Dinners 

Please ensure that you have paid for your 

child’s school dinners in advance. 

Next week is Week 3. 

Leaver’s Worship 

to celebrate Year 6’s time at our school, we will be 

holding a Leaver’s Worship on Friday 18th July at 

8.50am, this is for parents only due to limited 

space. 

 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 
 

Keep your child reading this summer! 

We have signed up for the National Read-

Aloud Challenge 2025 please follow the link to 

sign your child up to take part and help St 

Michael’s win! 

 

Register your child for FREE by clicking here: 

https://readaloudchallenge.co.uk/join/IGMH-

ZHYE-AIYL 

 

Why not combine two challenges and join 

Ormskirk Library Summer Reading Challenge 

too!  Pop in to Ormskirk Library to sign up and 

get started and become a Reading Hero. 

https://readaloudchallenge.co.uk/join/IGMH-ZHYE-AIYL
https://readaloudchallenge.co.uk/join/IGMH-ZHYE-AIYL


 

 

 

Events week commencing 14th July  

 

Mon EYFS  Sports Club   3:15 - 4:15pm  Sports Coach 

Mon Y3  Cookery   3:15 - 4:15pm  Mrs Gordon 

Mon KS2  Art Club    3:15 - 4:30pm  Art Teacher 

Mon KS2  Art Club Exhibition  4:30 – 5:00pm 

Thurs   Rock Star Day / Non-uniform 

Fri    School Closes at 2:00pm 

 

We return to school on Wednesday 3rd September 

 

    

 

  


